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Welcome to Ballet Victoria’s newest dancer, Tymin Keown!

Tymin was born and raised in Victoria, 
BC. He started his training at the age of 
15 at Stages Performing Arts School. At 
the age of 17 he moved to Winnipeg, 
MB, to train at the prestigious Royal 
Winnipeg Ballet School. Within the 
school Tymin has had the opportunity to 
dance leading roles in Raymonda, 
Carmina Burana, and Coppelia. Tymin 
has gone on tour with the school for both 
Councert Hour Ballet 2016 and 2017 
where he had the chance to perform 
many roles in both classical and 
contemporary works. Tymin has also 
been the recipient of the Esso Kid of 
Excellence award and the Arnold Spohr 
award. Tymin is very excited to start his 
first season with Ballet Victoria.

Meet all the dancers at: 
https://www.balletvictoria.ca/company/meet-the-dancers/



“Tea for Tutu” offers quality innovative daytime performances in a friendly 
community atmosphere with tea offered by our sponsors.
Show: October 16 & 17, 2018 – Frankenstein

The program for each event includes:
•  An introduction to ballet
•  The story of the creation of new works
•  A preview of the upcoming production
•  Tea, refreshments, and meet the dancers

Venue: Kirk Hall, 680 Courtney Street Victoria, BC
Details: 2:00 pm to 3:00 pm
Cost: By donation for adults, free for seniors and children.

Fully wheelchair accessible with reserved space for easy drop off and pick up 
by car. For parking reservations, please call our office 2 weeks in advance.

For reservation & questions:  
Phone: 250-380-6063 Email: attendance@balletvictoria.ca
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